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IN REPLY
REFER TO

DNSC-O

JUN 051996
Mr. Dominick A. Orlando
Project Manager
Division of Low Level Waste Management and Decommissioning
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

Dear Mr. Orlando:

Enclosed for your review is some additional information
and data in response to our teleconference of June 3, 1996,
regarding several questions the NRC still had about the
final status survey.

I hope this additional information assist you in your
completion of this review.

Should you have any questions please feel free to
contact me on (703) 767-6522.

Sincerely, g
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F NEVIN I LY.

I:nvironme al tection
Specialist
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